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Hi Elbie
 
I don’t see a problem with this, there are no conflicts with existing names in the region.
The current road centreline goes to around #147, it won’t take much to add in a new road centreline with the new name
once confirmation has been received.
We will also need confirmation of the address points that need to be changed.

 
Thanks
Wendy
 
Wendy Sneddon
Addressing Team
Addressing & Properties
Location Information
 
E  addresses@linz.govt.nz
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From: Elbie Serfontein <Elbie.Serfontein@fndc.govt.nz> 
Sent: Monday, 20 January 2020 2:37 pm
To: Addresses <addresses@linz.govt.nz>
Subject: Okura Bay Rd to Gates Way
 
Good afternoon
 
The customer is requesting to change the road, Okura Bay Rd (the last section on the road) to Gates Way.
 
Can you please advise if this will be okay?
 
Regards
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Elbie Serfontein  
Customer Service Administrator (Roading)  
Infrastructure & Asset Management, Far North District Council  |  24-hour Contact Centre 0800 920 029  
DDI +6494015292   |  E Elbie.Serfontein@fndc.govt.nz  
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Get it done online at your convenience, visit our website - www.fndc.govt.nz
-----------------------------------------------------------
Attention: The information contained in this email (including any attachments) is intended solely for the addressee(s). It is confidential and may be legally privileged. If
you have received this email in error you must not use, copy, disclose or distribute it or any information in it. Please simply notify the sender and delete or destroy all
copies of the email immediately. Unless formally stated, this e-mail and any attachments do not necessarily reflect the views of the Far North District Council. The Far
North District Council accepts no responsibility for any interception of, or changes to, our email after it leaves us. We do not accept responsibility for any viruses or
similar carried with our email, or any effects our email may have on the recipients computer system or network.
-----------------------------------------------------------
Far North District Council | Te Kaunihera o Tai Tokerau Ki Te Raki
Ph. 09 401 5200 | Fax. 09 401 2137 | Email. ask.us@fndc.govt.nz
Address. Memorial Avenue, Private Bag 752, Kaikohe 0440, New Zealand

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This message contains information, which may be in confidence and may be subject to legal privilege. If you are
not the intended recipient, you must not peruse, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message. If you have
received this message in error, please notify us immediately (Phone 0800 665 463 or info@linz.govt.nz) and
destroy the original message. LINZ accepts no responsibility for changes to this email, or for any attachments,
after its transmission from LINZ. Thank You.
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